
 
 
 
 

 

Resignation of Non-Executive Director 
 
AVZ Minerals Limited (ASX: AVZ, OTCQX: AZZVF) (“AVZ” or “Company”) advises 
that Mr Peter Huljich has resigned as Non-Executive Director of the Company due 
to personal reasons.  
 
Mr Huljich will continue to provide consulting services to the Company during  
FY 2023.  
 
This announcement was authorised for release by the Board of AVZ Minerals 
Limited. 
 
For further information, visit www.avzminerals.com.au or contact: 
 
Mr. Jan de Jager or Mr. Ben Cohen  Media Enquiries: 
Joint Company Secretary   Mr. Peter Harris 
AVZ Minerals Limited    Peter Harris & Associates 
Phone: +61 8 6186 7600    Phone: +61 (0) 412 124 833 
Email: admin@avzminerals.com.au 
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